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I R E C E l E D 1 THE AUDIT OFFICE 
OF N E W  SOUTH WALES 

Mr Frank Terenzint MP 
Chair 
Committee on the Independent Commission Against Corruption 
Parliament House, Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

& April 2009 

Dear Mr Terem'ni 

Inquiry into the protection of public sector whistleblower employees 

I refer to your letter of 12 March 2009 inviting my comment on the proposals made in the 
discussion paper. 

I am supportive of the proposals made in that paper and I make the following comments in 
respect of specific proposals: 

I proposal I Comment 

2 The effective operation of the oversight body discussed in proposal 1 
should lead to public sector agencies and local councils having 
internal policies and procedures that provide a consistent and robust 
approach to protecting whistleblowen. - 

5 only, and 
proposal. (However, the 

and public authorities on whether or not 
should continue to be on the basis of 

! / . , 
15 ~ h i s k g o o d  complaints handling procedure. 

I I 

I thank the Committ e for the opportunity to contribute to this inqui 

Yours sincerely \ 

Peter Achterstraat 
Auditor-General 
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